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A message from Superintendent Greg Power:
We are proud of the Class of 2016! On May 22, we celebrated the conclusion of 
their journey with Little Miami and the commencement of the next chapter in 
their lives. We send with them our best wishes for prosperity and success and the 
hope that they will fondly remember their time at Little Miami.

Little Miami will save several million dollars of taxpayer money when it 
refinances two bonds in the coming months.

Treasurer Terry Gonda and the Board of Education are taking advantage 
of lower rates on two general obligation bonds. When districts have large 
projects that they are not able to pay for in one lump sum, they use a bond 
to finance the project and pay on that debt for many years. 

In 2006, Little Miami voters approved a $62.5 million, 28-year tax issue for 
construction of the current junior high school, intermediate school, the 

addition to the high school, and renovations to 
the other buildings. 

Refinancing to a lower bond rate will save 
taxpayers a projected $4.2 million over the life 
of the debt. 

Read more at LittleMiamiSchools.com.

Bond refinancing saves $4.2 million
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Congratulations to the Little Miami Class of 2016!
• 278 graduates
• 101 Lamp of Knowledge awardees (3.5 GPA or higher for 4 years)
• 43 honors diplomas
• 57 National Honor Society members
• 15 National Technical Honor Society members
• 1 National French Honor Society member

• $6 million in college & university scholarship offers
• $34,000 in local organization scholarships awarded
• Accepted to Ohio State University, University of Alabama, 
   University of Texas at Dallas, Capital University, University of 
   Cincinnati, Duquesne University, Wittenberg University, Ohio 
   University and dozens of others
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